
 

 

                                                           

 

10th January 2022 
 

                                                                                                                                                                  

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As you know we are going live with ParentPay on 17th January 2022 and thereafter we will 

not be able to accept cash in the school. 

 

We will be using ParentPay for the following things: 

 

• Paying for lunches and breakfasts 

• Pre-ordering meals (this will be in early 2022) 

• Trips 

• Leavers hoodies 

• Parent Council Discos 

• Clubs 

• Ties 

• Concerts 

 

 

In order to make sure we are ready for this, we need you to activate your account. If you have 

not already done so, please do so as soon as possible. If you have any queries or issues with 

this, please contact the school office. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr B McDermott 

Head Teacher 
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